
PIERRE DE COUBERTIN 

4700 Lavoisier 
                                                          Montréal, Québec, H1R 1H9 
 

October 11, 2023 

Halloween Festivities 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On Tuesday October 31st, PDC will be celebrating Halloween with many fun-filled activities.  Our day will 

begin with a visit to our PDC Haunted House that will be created by our parent volunteers. In addition, 

students from grade 1 to 6 will participate in carnival games that will be set up in every class for students 

to play with their peers. K4 and K5 students will have games planned in their class. Simultaneously, each 

grade will have a short dance in the gym to enjoy. Lastly, our little “goblins”, “witches” and “sorcerers” 

will be treated to a Halloween Idol show in the gymnasium in the afternoon along with a Halloween treat.  

 

Students may come to school dressed in their Halloween costume.  Masks and accessories are not 

permitted.  Please note that due to severe allergies, students are not allowed to bring goody bags filled 

with candies/chocolates to share with their classmates.    

 

We would like to thank the Halloween Committee, which consists of Ms. Sabrina B. Ms. Lisa C., Ms. 

Claudina, Ms. Julia, Ms. Connie, Ms. Rosa for all their hard work in making this fun-filled day come to life.  

We would also like to thank the many parent volunteers who will be preparing our Haunted House in the 

school library.   

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Ida Pisano   Lisa Triestino  Halloween Committee 

Principal   Vice Principal  
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